
Committee members, 

   I am writing today to ask you to oppose HB 2509.  It is unfairly biased in 
support of GMO crops. Non-GMO and organic farmers should have a right to 

proceed as they fit if their crops are contaminated by GMOs. Mediation is not 
always the best alternative.  

  I have always believed a property owner should be able to do whatever 
they want on their property but only if it does not infringe on the property 

owners around them. GMO crops have a bad habit of disrespecting property 
lines and those affected should be free to proceed as they see fit, not forced 

into an arbitration with obvious GMO supporters. 
  Please oppose HB 2509.  Thank you. 
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